About a year ago, there were several people in the community that had a vision to start “The
Breakfast Club “of Princeton. In November, 13 people came together representing many
denominations in the Community of Princeton. The group represented, pastors, business
people and volunteers and other people that have a passion for the High School Students.

With all the talk of mental health and challengers in schools today, we thought this was a great
idea.

We launched our first Breakfast Club in December of 2022 and the last in May 2023. We have
had 70 High Schoolers attend the Breakfast Club at least once. With the average attendance
about 40 students each time we meet. We meet twice a month and the High Schoolers
represented many denominations around the community, but the ultimate goal is to make this
an option for any and all students. It has been great to see the smiles, and engage in the deep
conversations that the students have amongst themselves.

Our ultimate goal was feed their stomachs and feed their souls. The breakfasts that were
provided were cooked by 3 professional cooks who volunteered their time, because they had a
passion for studénts. Some of the items that were served: pancakes, biscuits and gravy, french
toast, scrambled eggs, sausage, yogurt and fruit.

We used the “Alpha Program” which encouraged conversation between students. It was
challenging for the students to learn about how much God loved them in spite of their faults.
They learned about the culture of America, how to influence culture around them and the
connection between salvation, peace and hope. It’s already changing the High School
Community, with student athletes and student leaders learning about how much God loves
them and how they affect the School Community.

We request that the City Council help us with donating the City Community Center for the year.

We have received many donations from Individuals and businesses and the community supports the
program.



